COUNTY OF PASSAIC
STATE OF NEW JERSEY
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Board of County Commissioners of the County of
Passaic’s regularly scheduled meeting will be conducted on
Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. At 6:20 P.M., the Board
will hold a public hearing. The purpose of the hearing is to
obtain public comment on a grant application to be submitted
to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s
Green Acre Program by the County of Passaic. The Public
Hearing is regarding an application to the State for a grant
in the amount of two million two hundred and twenty-five
thousand dollars ($2,225,000.00) to fund the Lambert Castle
Landscape Restoration Project.
This public hearing shall be conducted using electronic
equipment on Facebook Live and Cisco WebEx. If a member
of the public wishes to place a public comment on the record,
please email public@passaiccountynj.org stating your name,
address, and matter to be addressed by the Board no later
than 5:30 PM on the date of the scheduled meeting. The
Clerk of the Board shall read same into the public record.
Additionally, a member of the public may participate
electronically via Cisco WebEx on the date of the meeting
at https://passaiccountynj.org/MeetingofCommissioners and
shall be afforded time to participate in the public portion of
the meeting in compliance with the Board’s By-Laws. All
residents are encouraged to attend and participate.
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